
 

 

Friday 7th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
School is closed on Friday 14th February 
As per our website, the ABI Update and various correspondence, this is a reminder that Archbishop 
Ilsley is closed to all pupils and students one week today, on Friday 14th February, to facilitate training 
for all staff in the St Teresa of Calcutta Multi Academy Company, including staff from our feeder 
school, Holy Souls Catholic Primary School. 
 
https://www.ilsley.bham.sch.uk/parents/term-dates/ (Click the tab that says ‘INSET Days’) 
 
This means all pupils and students will finish for half term on Thursday 13th February at 15:15. 

 

School will reopen at 8am on Monday 24th February. 

 

May I take this opportunity to thank your child for their hard work in 2025 and I wish him/her an 

enjoyable 10 days’ holiday from school.  May I suggest he/she borrows a book from our well stocked 

library before he/she breaks up for the holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ciaran Clinton 
Headteacher 
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